
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

  No. 1140 
 

asked on Tuesday, 10 December 2024 
 

 
DR B O’SHEA ASKED MINISTER FOR YOUTH JUSTICE AND VICTIM SUPPORT 
AND MINISTER FOR CORRECTIVE SERVICES (HON L GERBER) 
 
QUESTION:  
 
Will the Minister advise the number of youth offenders currently in contact with the 
youth justice system that have also been identified as in contact with the Department 
of Families, Seniors, Disability Services and Child Safety? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The most recent available linked cross-departmental data pertaining to the number of 
youth offenders in contact with the youth justice system who have also been in contact 
with the child protection system is for 30 June 2024. 
  
As at 30 June 2024, there were 219 young people aged 10-17 subject to a Child 
Protection Order also subject to a supervised Youth Justice Order.  
 


